
August 31, 2012 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
The Placement Exchange (TPE), a joint venture among NASPA, ACUHO-I, NACA, NODA, 
and ASCA, is both a live event and year round online placement service. This year's live event 
will be held March 13 - 17, 2013, in Orlando, Florida, just prior to the 2013 NASPA Annual 
Conference. One of the core elements of TPE is the creation of a graduate ambassador program. 
 
The ambassadors will be working with TPE in a variety of ways. Primarily, the ambassadors 
serve as the main communication conduit on campuses with their peers and faculty. They will be 
given the most updated information about all positions available within student affairs. We are 
looking for a first year graduate master’s student on your campus to serve in this role. As this 
program has grown and developed in the past two years, some graduate programs have created a 
student leadership position for their respective leadership councils.   
 
Another great opportunity that will only be made available to the TPE ambassadors is the 
potential to serve as a TPE Intern at the TPE event. All interns will receive lodging during TPE, 
along with funding to cover travel and some meal costs. 
 
We are asking for your help and support in recruiting TPE Ambassadors. We would appreciate it 
if you would please pass this information along to your first year graduate master level students.  
Please direct anyone interested in serving as the TPE ambassador for your campus to apply via 
our online application form: 
 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?fromEmail=true&formkey=dDhW

dHowRUhpcXBJejZFR0psNTRPVXc6MQ 
 
 
Please contact Cecilia E. Suarez or Antonio Pee at tpe.ambassador@gmail.com if you have any 
questions or if you have selected an ambassador for your institution.  The deadline for 
ambassador applications is October 1, 2012. 
 
Thank you for your time and assistance in creating this exciting opportunity for graduate students 
in student affairs! 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Cecilia E. Suarez & Antonio Pee 
 
 

 
 


